

June 21, 1963

Mr. Charlie Dressen Detroit Tigers 2121 Trumbull Avenue Detroit 16, Mich.

Dear Charlie:

It was thoughtful of you to write me from New York and I did enjoy the article.

Before I left for San Francisco Buzzie and I had quite a talk about the request of the Detroit Club and I am really glad to see you back in uniform. I am being just as serious as I can be in wishing you the greatest success in this new assignment. Mr. Fetzer and the boys are fine people but I cannot figure out what suddenly happened to a pretty good aggregation of ball players. You will know the answer on that one.

Our problem consists of errors and the lack of timely hitting but then you and I have been through this before and we are fortunate not to be too far off the page at this time.

All the best Charlie.

Sincerely,

WFOM: EM

Walter F. O'Malley President.

